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1 Purpose of this report

1.1 The purpose of this report is to consider the Scrutiny Board’s work schedule for the 
remainder of the current municipal year.

2 Main issues

2.1 At its initial meeting in June 2017, the Scrutiny Board discussed a range of matters 
for possible inclusion within the overall work schedule for 2017/18.  The areas 
discussed included a range of matters which were then used to help formulate an 
outline work schedule.

2.2 The latest iteration of the work schedule is attached as Appendix 1 for consideration 
and agreement of the Scrutiny Board – subject to any identified and agreed 
amendments.     

2.3 Executive Board minutes from the meeting held on 7 February 2018 are also 
attached as Appendix 2.  The Scrutiny Board is asked to consider and note the 
Executive Board minutes, insofar as they relate to the remit of the Scrutiny Board; 
and identify any matter where specific scrutiny activity may be warranted, and 
therefore subsequently incorporated into the work schedule.  

Developing the work schedule
2.4 The work schedule should not be considered a fixed and rigid schedule, it should be 

recognised as something that can be adapted and changed to reflect any new and 
emerging issues throughout the year; and also reflect any timetable issues that might 
occur from time to time.  
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2.5 However, when considering any developments and/or modifications to the work 
schedule, effort should be undertaken to:
 Avoid unnecessary duplication by having a full appreciation of any existing 

forums already having oversight of, or monitoring a particular issue.
 Ensure any Scrutiny undertaken has clarity and focus of purpose and will add 

value and can be delivered within an agreed time frame.
 Avoid pure “information items” except where that information is being received as 

part of a policy/scrutiny review.
 Seek advice about available resources and relevant timings, taking into 

consideration the workload across the Scrutiny Boards and the type of Scrutiny 
taking place.

 Build in sufficient flexibility to enable the consideration of urgent matters that may 
arise during the year.

2.6 In addition, in order to deliver the work schedule, the Board may need to take a 
flexible approach and undertake activities outside the formal schedule of meetings – 
such as working groups and site visits, where deemed appropriate.  This flexible 
approach may also require additional formal meetings of the Scrutiny Board.

Developments since the previous Scrutiny Board meeting

2.7 The meeting scheduled for the 28th of February 2018 was cancelled due to adverse 
weather conditions. It is proposed that this meeting be rescheduled for early April 
2018. All members of the Scrutiny Board have been contacted by email to identify the 
most convenient date. The revised date will be confirmed as soon as possible. 

3. Recommendations

3.1 Members are asked to consider the matters outlined in this report and agree (or 
amend) the overall work schedule (as presented at Appendix 1) as the basis for the 
Board’s work for the remainder of 2017/18.

4. Background papers1 

4.1 None used

1 The background documents listed in this section are available to download from the Council’s website, 
unless they contain confidential or exempt information. The list of background documents does not include 
published works. 


